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Wednesday 5th March 2025  
 

Consultation Meeting: RSE Policy  

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are inviting you to a meeting regarding our Relationships and Sex Education (RSE) curriculum 
at Crossley Hall. As part of our ongoing efforts to ensure that our RSE provision meets the needs of 
our pupils and the requirements set by the Department for Education, we are conducting a 
consultation to gather feedback from parents, carers, and the school community. 

Date: Monday 10th March 2025 

Time: 8:45 

During this meeting, we will discuss the proposed RSE policy and look at the resources we plan to 
use in delivering the RSE curriculum, as well as have the opportunity to share your thoughts and 
feedback. Your input is invaluable to us, as it will help us tailor our curriculum to address the diverse 
needs of our community.  
 
We understand the sensitivity of this topic and are committed to ensuring that our RSE curriculum is 
appropriate, inclusive, and supportive of all pupils. Should you have any questions or require 
further information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours Sincerely 

 
Mrs T Bramley 
Deputy Headteacher 
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